Office of the Vice-Chancellor

The University of Waikato
Private Bag 3105
Hamilton 3240
New Zealand

Phone +64 7 858 9472 www.waikato.ac.nz



25 January 2022

Mr Maurer

Email: fyi-request-18182-7eadd6ec@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Maurer,

Official Information request-Summer Research Scholarships.

- 1. I refer to your request for official information of 13 January 2022.
- 2. You have requested the following information on the Summer Research Scholarships offered in 2019, 2020 and 2021:
 - a) the number of successful applicants;
 - b) the average GPA of successful applicants;
 - c) the lowest GPA of a successful applicant; and
 - d) the highest GPA of an unsuccessful applicant.
- 3. The University of Waikato (University) has given due consideration to your request and provides the following information:
 - a) Successful applicants:

2019	2020	2021
91	98	93

b) Average GPA-successful applicants:

7.00

c) Lowest GPA-successful applicants:

2.25

d) Highest GPA-unsuccessful applicants

9.00

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Jim Mercer

Chief Operating Officer